










Ref: RC/RJW

July 2015

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that we will have an early finish for the summer break at 1.00pm on Friday, 17th July. 

School meals will be made available for students as usual before they are dismissed at 1.00pm.

Some school buses may not be available on the last day, so please make provision for your child to return home safely.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pupils will return to school on Tuesday, 1st September. 

Year 11 and Year 7 pupils will start at 10.00am. 

Years 8, 9 and 10 will start at 11.00am, in order to allow Year 7 pupils time to settle in.

Enjoy a restful summer.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs R Wall
Headteacher
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